
LFH School Council Meeting 

 
Attendance: Dr. Emily Driggers, Hillary Murrah, Catherine Douglas, Tonya Cogle, Crystal Coleman, Christy 

Tyson, Laurie Cook, Stacey Huguenin, Suzanne Painter, Carnesha Milton, Dr. Stephen Fox, Cheronda 

Harris, Whitney Graybeal, Mary Keldahl, Marcia Doris, Holly Ishee and Regina Taylor 

 
On March 9, 2021, the School Council was called to order by, Dr. Stephen Fox and the minutes from 

February 12, 2021 were read by Ms. Murrah. The meeting addressed the following information: 

 

 Dr. Driggers shared some upcoming events that were happening at LFH, the first event being 

International Walk to School Day on Wednesday, March 10th. 

 The Dolphin Dash is Thursday, March 11th.  A shout out to Ms. Cogle and Mrs. Huguenin for 

their help in getting a Health Expo included with the fun run. 

 Due to school closures and quarantines, the BOE is calling for schools to have Extended Learning 

Opportunities, June 7th through June 24th.  Mrs. Cook and Mrs. Wearing our assisting LFH in 

brainstorming planning for this future opportunity for our students. 

 LFH is currently running a Principal’s fundraiser in order to raise funds for ActivPanels around 

the building.  Each panel costs around $6000 per classroom.  Title I funds have purchased a few 

boards but many more are needed.  Currently, we have bought document cameras for the 

classrooms as a cheaper temporary fix. 

 The dates for Kindergarten round-up have been released.  The dates are March 22 through April 

1.  PTO is looking into yard signs to help promote the event. 

 GMAS (Georgia Milestones) will take place the week of April 19-23.  The test will count 0.01% 

by recommendation of the state superintendent. 

 Chosen LFH students will participate in a District Perennial Virtual Math Competition on March 

31. 

 There will be a blood drive in the LFH front parking lot on March 23rd from 8:30 to 12:30.  They 

will be offering the antibodies testing at this drive. 

 LFH has a 12 month custodial position available for anyone that may know any connections. 

 The last meeting of the school council has changed from May 28 to May 11 at 2:45 p.m. 

 

Future Meeting Dates: Friday, May 11 @ 2:45 p.m. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 3:00 p.m. 


